

SCOUT NEWS July/August 2010

On the 9th July scouts took part in an Incident Hike starting and finishing at the HQ. They went off in three groups over approximately 2km and completed a first aid incident staged by Matty Jones.

16th July was our last meeting of the term, and after months of pestering from the scouts I gave in and allowed them to hold a water fight. It was meant to be amongst themselves but inevitably both Keith and I ended up completely soaked by the end of the evening. Poor Kath spent all evening filling water bombs!

On the 17th of July five SPL's, PL's and APL's attended a day laid on by the naval Reserve in Brunswick dock in Liverpool. This was an excellent day that saw representatives from all the Groups from the District attend.

August

The first week in August saw 10 Scouts from 1st Thurstaston and 10 scouts from 4th Moreton camp together at the "Chamboree" International Camp in Cheshire. Ten Cubs were also there for the initial weekend.

This was an excellent camp enjoyed by all with both groups getting on very well together. For more details there are links on our Website to Sue's blog and photographs.

